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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

The children in Year 2 enjoyed taking part in the 
‘Ribbon Dancing’ on Thursday as part of the Chinese 

New Year celebrations. 

The children in Year 1 really impressed the grown ups this 
week for Safer Internet Day this week. The children could 
discuss the importance of staying safe online and could   
suggest sensible ideas for if something makes them feel   
worried. They thought carefully about how different       

scenarios could make them feel and what they could do to 
solve them.  

The Nursery children have enjoyed celebrating Chinese 
New Year by cooking and tasting Chinese food, making 
lanterns and learning a ribbon dance. We also had a 

fantastic story from Becky at ‘Debutots', about Chinese 
dragons!  

We have loved exploring the book, ‘Supertato Veggies 
Assemble’ and have drawn some amazing pictures to 
illustrate what thoughts the character, ‘Evil Pea’ may 

have! We then wrote some great sentences about 
them!  

 

What a wonderful week filled with celebrations for 
some very important occasions!   

We have learnt a lot about keeping safe on the internet 
and had a wonderful time learning Chinese ribbon 

dancing and sampling Chinese cuisine.  
After such a busy half term, we hope you all have a 
lovely restful week and look forward to seeing you 

back at school on Monday 19th February for another 
super half term.   

As with the majority of schools in the country, we do 
not have a ‘parent’ car park and we do encourage 

walking to school where possible. However, if you do 
need to drive to drop off or collect your child please 

park considerately and ensure you are not obstructing 
driveways or access to roads. Please be respectful of 
our neighbours and remember that parking on zig-zag 

lines at any time of the day is prohibited. Our        
children's safety is our main priority and this includes 
their journey to and from school. We appreciate your 

support in this matter.  


